
      Children Live with Relatives or Non-Related Kin  FY2025*
       Performance Standard is 50%

(July 2024 - September 2024)

Kansas City Region Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May Jun

# of children in out of home placement who are placed 
with a relative or non-related kin 551 509 511

Total number of children in out of home placement on 
last day of month 1,080 1,050 1,045

% of children in out of home placement living with 
relative or non-related kin

51.0% 48.5% 48.9%

Northeast Region Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children in out of home placement who are placed 
with a relative or non-related kin 425 420 409

Total number of children in out of home placement on 
last day of month 871 844 844

% of children in out of home placement living with 
relative or non-related kin

48.8% 49.8% 48.5%

Northwest Region Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children in out of home placement who are placed 
with a relative or non-related kin 230 230 236

Total number of children in out of home placement on 
last day of month 532 531 537

% of children in out of home placement living with 
relative or non-related kin

43.2% 43.3% 43.9%

Southeast Region Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children in out of home placement who are placed 
with a relative or non-related kin 273 290 296

Total number of children in out of home placement on 
last day of month 608 606 621

% of children in out of home placement living with 
relative or non-related kin

44.9% 47.9% 47.7%



Southwest Region Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children in out of home placement who are placed 
with a relative or non-related kin 391 352 361

Total number of children in out of home placement on 
last day of month 858 822 832

% of children in out of home placement living with 
relative or non-related kin

45.6% 42.8% 43.4%

Wichita Region Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children in out of home placement who are placed 
with a relative or non-related kin 875 873 864

Total number of children in out of home placement on 
last day of month 1,808 1,773 1,790

% of children in out of home placement living with 
relative or non-related kin

48.4% 49.2% 48.3%

Statewide Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children in out of home placement who are placed 
with a relative or non-related kin 2,745 2,674 2,677

Total number of children in out of home placement on 
last day of month 5,757 5,626 5,669

% of children in out of home placement living with 
relative or non-related kin

47.7% 47.5% 47.2%

By Catchment Areas:
Catchment Area 1 Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children in out of home placement who are placed 
with a relative or non-related kin 298 258 273

Total number of children in out of home placement on 
last day of month 632 608 626

% of children in out of home placement living with 
relative or non-related kin

47.2% 42.4% 43.6%

Catchment Area 2 Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children in out of home placement who are placed 
with a relative or non-related kin 323 324 324

Total number of children in out of home placement on 
last day of month 758 745 743

% of children in out of home placement living with 
relative or non-related kin

42.6% 43.5% 43.6%



Catchment Area 3 Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children in out of home placement who are placed 
with a relative or non-related kin 425 420 409

Total number of children in out of home placement on 
last day of month 870 844 844

% of children in out of home placement living with 
relative or non-related kin

48.9% 49.8% 48.5%

Catchment Area 4 Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children in out of home placement who are placed 
with a relative or non-related kin 273 290 296

Total number of children in out of home placement on 
last day of month 608 606 621

% of children in out of home placement living with 
relative or non-related kin

44.9% 47.9% 47.7%

Catchment Area 5 Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children in out of home placement who are placed 
with a relative or non-related kin 240 221 219

Total number of children in out of home placement on 
last day of month 508 492 480

% of children in out of home placement living with 
relative or non-related kin

47.2% 44.9% 45.6%

Catchment Area 6 Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children in out of home placement who are placed 
with a relative or non-related kin 311 288 292

Total number of children in out of home placement on 
last day of month 573 558 565

% of children in out of home placement living with 
relative or non-related kin

54.3% 51.6% 51.7%

Catchment Area 7 Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children in out of home placement who are placed 
with a relative or non-related kin 636 647 631

Total number of children in out of home placement on 
last day of month 1,345 1,334 1,339

% of children in out of home placement living with 
relative or non-related kin

47.3% 48.5% 47.1%



Catchment Area 8 Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children in out of home placement who are placed 
with a relative or non-related kin 239 226 233

Total number of children in out of home placement on 
last day of month 463 439 451

% of children in out of home placement living with 
relative or non-related kin

51.6% 51.5% 51.7%

*Report will not match the OOH Placement Settings report due corrections received by the DCF Regions.

Numerator:  The number of children in out of home placement who are placed with a relative or non-related kin on the last day of the month.

Denominator:  The number of children in out of home placement on the last day of the month.

Data Source: FACTS


